
Message From the Principal

OHS Families and Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the 2025–2026 school year! I hope you had a

relaxing and enjoyable summer. Now that school is back in session, there is already so much

happening around campus, and we are off to a strong start.

I’m truly looking forward to a great year ahead. I feel fortunate to work alongside an outstanding

team of educators who are committed to providing high-quality learning experiences for your

student.

There’s a lot to be excited about in the year to come, and I can’t wait to see all that we will

accomplish together.

You’ll find additional updates and reminders throughout this newsletter. We also encourage

families to visit the OHS website regularly, as we’re updating it daily to keep you informed and

connected. We are updating information daily and are hoping it can become a useful resource for

you this school year. You are also welcome to contact the school with any questions or concerns:

via email at OHSContact@ouhsd.net or by phone at (530) 538-2320.

Warm regards,

Kristen Wiedenman

OHS Principal

mailto:OHSContact@ouhsd.net


We’re thrilled to welcome our new teacher to the 2025/26 school year! Your journey with us is just

beginning, and we can't wait for you to experience everything that makes Tiger life so special — the

spirit, the support, and the unstoppable drive for excellence.

Tigers, let’s show them what being a Tiger is all about — passion, pride, and a whole lot of heart. 💜

#TIGERPRIDE #WelcomeToTheFamily

Brian Hastings

PE Teacher

Derrick Kimura

English Teacher

Misty Rayome

Art Teacher

Jeanne Davis

SPED Teacher

Emmanuel Disla

Math Teacher

Jennifer Golden

English Teacher



Counselors

Students can sign up to see their counselor in the counseling office. Make an appointment to see

your counselor to organize your academic schedule, for personal and social issues on campus and

for planning for college or career path after your high school education.

Counselor assignments by students last name are below:

Jennifer Locati: A-Je

Patty Bauer: Jf-Si

Jessica Hewitt: Sj-Z & all English Learner Students

Work Permits Medications Registration

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5ryjHZtBiZLAyuZKfthhBFtJsvW_V5x4b5uvUx-2QI_idcw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5ryjHZtBiZLAyuZKfthhBFtJsvW_V5x4b5uvUx-2QI_idcw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5ryjHZtBiZLAyuZKfthhBFtJsvW_V5x4b5uvUx-2QI_idcw/viewform


If you would like to obtain a

Work Permit, the following

steps will need to be

completed:

1. Print out and complete both

of the following forms:

Work Permit Certificate

CDE B1-1

OUHSD Work Permit

Information

Forms can also be picked up in

the Counseling office.

Office Hours 8:00 - 3:00

2. Once forms are completely

filled out by student, parents

and the employer, they can be

brought into the office. After

forms have been received,

grades and attendance will be

checked in Aeries. If you have

met the requirements, a work

permit will be issued. This

work permit will only be valid

for the employer that is listed.

If you have multiple jobs, you

will need one for each job.

If your student needs to take

medication during the school

day, a doctor’s signed

authorization form must be

kept on file in the attendance

office. Over the counter

medications, such as Tylenol

or Excedrin, are not allowed on

campus, and must be left in the

office with doctor permission

only. Anyone with unauthorized

medications is in violation of

the district drug policy and may

face disciplinary action. Please

take any necessary

medications to the Attendance

Office and pick up a

Medication Authorization form

as soon as possible.

ENROLLMENTS FOR

STUDENTS NEW TO OROVILLE

HIGH

**Excluding 9th graders coming

from our local feeder schools

already in our database. If your

student is new to Oroville High,

or the Oroville Union High

School District, please contact

Michela Monnot in the

counseling office. Email:

ohsregistrar@ouhsd.net or call

530-538-2320, ext. #3309.

NEED ASSISTANCE WITH THE

ON-LINE REGISTRATION/DATA

CONFIRMATION

If you are a parent of a student

already enrolled with Oroville

High, (including 9th graders

coming from our local feeder

schools), and you need help

with the annual data

confirmation please give us a

call at 530/538-2320, ext. 3309.

College and Career

Prepare for Life After High School — Meet with Linda Richter, Our College & Career Tech

Thinking about what comes next after high school? Whether you're planning to attend college, start

a career, join the military, or just figuring it all out — you're not alone. The good news? Help is right

here on campus!

Meet Linda Richter — Your College & Career Advisor

Linda Richter, our College & Career Tech, is here to support you every step of the way as you

prepare for life after graduation. Whether you’re a freshman just starting to explore your options, or

a senior finalizing your plans, Linda can help guide you.

Here’s what she can help you with:

✅ Exploring college and trade school options

✅ Filling out college applications

✅ Applying for financial aid and scholarships

✅ Writing or editing your resume

✅ Preparing for job interviews

✅ Finding internships, apprenticeships, or part-time jobs

✅ Understanding career paths that match your interests

✅ Military and service opportunities

https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7be266d0-0d67-4628-8e13-a672f35dfe6f
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7be266d0-0d67-4628-8e13-a672f35dfe6f
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/bb72ae28-5aa1-4190-a4c8-0030c7141d14
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/bb72ae28-5aa1-4190-a4c8-0030c7141d14
mailto:ohsregistrar@ouhsd.net


✅ SAT/ACT and test prep resources

✅ Building a post-graduation action plan

How to Get in Touch

You can schedule a one-on-one meeting with Linda by stopping by the College & Career Center or

filling out this Google form. Don’t wait until the last minute — the sooner you start planning, the

more options you’ll have!

Field Trips

This year the College and Career Advisor is planning the following field trips explore colleges

around northern California. Dates are still to be determined.

Yuba Community College

Chico State University

UC Davis

Lineman

Yuba Cosmetology

Institute of Technology (medical, hvac)

Workshops

SAT/ACT Strategy Session

Tuesday & Thursday (Biweekly – alternating weeks)

Sept. 2nd- Oct. 16th

OHS Library

12:45PM- 1:25PM

Focus Areas:

Practice questions

Time management techniques

Test-day prep

Attendance

Attendance Matters

Good attendance benefits your child’s education. Please call our attendance staff at extension

3310 or 3311 whenever your child is absent. Please provide the following information:

Child's Name

Date of the Absence and the Reason

You can also email us at mdelatorre@ouhsd.net or smedina@ouhsd.net

Only persons listed in Aeries can excuse an absence.

Attendance Policy

Students not feeling well while at school are to let the teacher know so they can be sent to the

attendance office where the nurse can check them or the we will contact the parent/guardian to

come pick them up. To avoid texting in class, we will not send passes for sick students.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOJsi5XE8BAo-YVoRr8JQri4WIxPOfgjXMC4vItwwejsVxXQ/viewform
mailto:mdelatorre@ouhsd.net
mailto:smedina@ouhsd.net
https://ohs.ouhsd.org/school-info/attendance


SEL Wednesdays

This year we will have Social Emotional Learning (SEL) Days every

Wednesday during Advisory, between 1st and 2nd period. You can

find that schedule and lessons on the links below.

SEL Lessons and Schedule

Username: orovillehs

password: character2022

.

Daybreak

OHS is proud of our continued partnership with Daybreak Health.

Daybreak provided FREE counseling services to our students

through Zoom. Use the QR code below to self refer or reach out to

Lena Correa at lcorrea@ouhsd.net for more information.

We are excited that the direct referral form is ready for use! This

form allows students and parents to submit a referral to Daybreak

directly. This can be an especially helpful access point for students

that feel more comfortable raising their hand for support in this way, as well as for parents who are

seeing needs from their child at home that aren’t necessarily showing at school.

Direct Referral Form

Teletherapy

Student Store

Oroville High School Tigers, have you checked out the Student

Store yet? It’s your one-stop shop for all things OHS, and it’s

located conveniently in Room E-3, right near the office. The store is

open Monday through Friday from 7:45 AM to 3:45 PM, and it's

available to students before and after school, during break, and at lunch—so there’s always a time

to stop by!

Whether you need to request a locker, grab a replacement student ID, or gear up with some

awesome OHS swag, the Student Store has you covered. You can also purchase your PE clothes,

ASB Card, dance tickets, and yearbooks right here.

So what’s ASB, and why should you support it?

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1QKcX158a8Le95r5xR7VNPOaRvvkFpOIgeB_V5iCEEQc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:lcorrea@ouhsd.net
https://daybreakhealth.orcallisto.com/api/mailings/click/5~VsoYAdPGq5z1seE4HzDkK29ZfoSxC35eoKi1PwSCDWk96cEqtWtCykW7pMvBBZ2uJQJjunmgJhNjQYdAizkkeoxgfA9yndUf6ivcQ3hsLvzJsEnGChF2edyDuJMpne4XDPHs1Z5DqoFfzrc25bwXpgZP7HyH164Qb4jiMCDA6pjhEtNUSzamLe9HA3VRpuzPjaYnnmDMogbpBnLNHnzajnCweMdEGBEkfNsQtFqP3WnnpEx
https://daybreakhealth.orcallisto.com/api/mailings/click/5~VsoYAdPGq5z1seE4HzDkK29ZfoSxC35eoKi1PwSCDWk96cEqtWtCykW7pMvBBZ2uJQJjunmgJhNjQYdAizkkeoxgfA9yndUf6ivcQ3hsLvzJsEnGChF2edyDuJMpne4XDPHs1Z5DqoFfzrc25bwXpgZP7HyH164Qb4jiMCDA6pjhEtNUSzamLe9HA3VRpuzPjaYnnmDMogbpBnLNHnzajnCweMdEGBEkfNsQtFqP3WnnpEx
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1o9p2Tt_CAeZ7JMFPN0axCoMXBFdwRLKAwQFKYRgCXKY/edit#slide=id.g2eb122df331_0_751
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11TRRAsaI3CG6I3rTlgqXpnvB2Ro7DKL4/view?usp=sharing


ASB stands for Associated Student Body, and it plays a huge role in student life at Oroville High.

From Homecoming and Spirit Week to grade-level competitions, dances, cultural events, and

community service projects. ASB is all about making our campus a fun, inclusive, and spirited

place to be.

What you get when you buy an ASB Card?

For just $30, you get a TON of value:

$1 admission to all home games (that’s a $4 savings every time!)

$10 off your yearbook

Discounts on dance ticket

And best of all, you're supporting the activities that make high school memorable!

The Student Store is run with pride for students. So come by, say hi, and get what you need while

supporting your Tiger community. See you in E-3, and don’t forget—Fear the Roar!

Visit our website where you can see all of the schedules and keep up to date with what's going on.

Athletic Website

Don't want the hassle of making sure you have cash or spend your time standing in line? You can

purchase your tickets online before you get to the game. Tickets

Can't make it to the game? We have you covered. Check out the live stream... all from our website.

Check it out and cheer on the Tigers. Broadcasts

#TIGERPRIDE

Student attendance, including tardies and cuts, is preventing some from attending games after

school. Please reach out to your student to clear these issues.

Athletic Boosters

Attention OHS parents & guardians.

Will your child be playing a sport this school year? Are you looking for a way to get involved? The

OHS Athletic Boosters is a non-profit organization here to help support our students' sports with

fundraising opportunities. If you have any questions or would like to join us, please come to an

Athletic Boosters meeting on the 2nd Monday of the month at 6:30 in the OHS library.

8.11 First Day of School

8.11-12 Minimum Days (release 12:39)

8.27 Back to School Night

9.1 Labor Day (no school)

https://www.orovilleathletics.net/
https://gofan.co/app/school/CA15802
https://www.orovilleathletics.net/broadcasts
https://www.orovilleathletics.net/broadcasts
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